
PA 16 

REGISTRATION STILL OPEN 

Leaders are needed in both the cubs and scouts 
although registration is still open. 

Presently Cal Gavin is scoutmaster, assisted by 
Merv Petrushack. Mrs. Robin Moore, Mrs. Jack 
Richardson, and Heather Tremblay are cub leaders. 
Edgar LeBlanc, the former scout master, has gone intd 
the group committee. 

Pictured below - Mrs. Robin Moore, Mrs. Jack 
Richardson and Heather Tremblay register Jeff 
Reid (back) and Paul Bedard, for the cubs. 

  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  

    
    

  

BADGES GIVEN TO GIRL GUIDES 

The following Girl Guides received Religion and 
Life Badges at an evening service in Holy Angels' 
Roman Catholic Church - Maxine Holland, Jocelyn 
Zaporzan, Tina Cebrario, Ann Kulmatycki, Gail 
Bottomley, Cindy McKay, Patricia McGrath, Toni 
Tremblay, Mary Jo Ryan, Laura Carmichael, Debbie 
Major, Tammy Koehn, and Holly McKay. 

In picture are - front - Tina Cebrario, Holly Mc- 
Kay, Maxine Holland, Laura Carmichael. Back - 
Mrs. Mary Shack, district commissioner, White 
Sand Lake, Rev. JM. Cano, and Mrs. Andrea Hill, 
captain. 

  

  
  

  

  

    

  

  

  
  

    
  

  

      

  

TERRACE BAY NEWS 
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Photo above - Mrs. F.V. Harness and Mrs. 
Bryson sell homemade baking at the Anglican 
Women's Christmas bazaar and tea. Photo by I. 
McCuaig. 

Jy 

MPP MEETS WITH LOCAL LIBERALS 

Keith Penner, MPP, Kenora met informally with 
members of the local Liberal at a meeting held 
Saturday in the home of Mr. and Mrs. H. McPar= 
land. 

Mr. and Mrs. W.G. Furlonger entertained in 
the evening in his honour . 

ROSSPORT 

WATER FEES TOPIC OF MEETING 

An executive meeting of the Rossport Water 
Association was held Wednesday evening with a 
full attendance. Albert Rouble was appointed 
chairman. A motion was passed that the chairman 
and secretary approach a water subscriber who 
thinks that he does not have to pay water fees be- 
cause he put his own line in from the main line. 
and considers himself a private owner. If such was 
the case all subscribers could claim the same as 
all have their own line connected up to the main 
water line. 

A motion was passed that vacant houses would 
be exempt from water fees until said houses are 
occupied when full water fees will be charged. 

The secretary was instructed to write to the 
Department of Lands and Forests regarding progress 
on the water easement. A motion was passed that 
proper account forms, rubber stamp etc. be pur- 
chased for the Associations’ work and further discus 
sion ensued on maintance of the water line.


